
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Odd Socks Day is part of Anti-Bullying Week! To celebrate that we 

are all unique, we ask that children wear odd socks to school on 

Monday 15th November.  

 

The day sends an important message to pupils that they should be 

allowed to be themselves free from bullying and helps us celebrate 

Anti-Bullying Week in a fun and positive way! 

 

Kindness is more important today than it has ever been. The isolation 

of the last year has underlined how little acts of consideration can 

break down barriers and brighten the lives of the people around us. 

This is one of the reasons, that ‘One Kind Word’ has been chosen as 

the theme of Anti-Bullying Week taking place from 15 to 19 of 

November 2021. 

 

We hope that you will join in the fun on Monday 15th November by 

coming to school wearing odd socks! 
 


